BRIGHTON

AREA SCHOOLS

Michigan School Meals 2023-24

Brighton Area Schools will participate in the Michigan School Meals Program for the
2023-24 school year. Michigan School Meals is a state-funded program that provides
reimbursement for meals, so all students receive the meals at no cost.

To participate, students just need to show up and take a qualified meal. A school lunch
consists of five components: protein, grain, fruit, vegetable and fluid milk. For a lunch to
qualify it must consist of a minimum of three of the five components and one of
those must be a fruit or vegetable. Incomplete meals and individual meal components
will be charged at a la carte pricing.

Families are strongly encouraged to complete the Application for School Meals. The number
of eligible students helps secure additional funding for the District including Title I funding.

Students and families may qualify for other District program fee reductions based on their

eligibility for free or reduced-price meals including SAT testing, pay to participate, and
more.

https://www.michigan.gov/mde/services/food/michigan-school-meals

A healthy lunch
consists of five
components:

Milk
Fruit
Vegetable

Grain
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